
KEYBOARD LESSONS FOR 2023 
 

Piano lessons are available at HPS during school time on Thursdays, for students in Gr. 2 

and above.  From 2023, I’m offering private lessons only, of thirty minutes’ duration. The 

fee remains at $40 per half-hour lesson. Students must have a keyboard/piano at home 

and be prepared to practise at least 20 minutes per day; it would be inappropriate to have 

students missing regular classroom lesson-time to attend keyboard lessons if no serious 

practice were happening at home. 

 

To enroll your child in the Keyboard program, please complete the form below and return 

it to the school office. You’re also welcome to contact me via email:  

 

rosemaryannemccarthy@gmail.com 

 

 

Rosemary McCarthy, 

Keyboard Tutor. 

 

 

 

I would like my child,________________________________ in Gr.____ (2023) to join 

the Keyboard program. 

 

We have a keyboard/piano at home and I will assist my child in developing a practice 

routine.  I understand that if satisfactory progress is not evident in Term I, lessons will be 

discontinued from Term II. 

 

 

___________________________________       _______________  Phone: 

(Parent/Guardian signature)                                                (date) 

 
 

mailto:rosemaryannemccarthy@gmail.com

